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16th July 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

What an amazing week it was last week! I was blown away by the Upper School production. It was a 

fantastic performance by the children and a massive thank you to the staff for all of their hard work 

put in preparing for this. 

Thank you to all of the PTA members involved in organising and supporting Happy’s Circus on 

Friday evening. It was another successful event with a great atmosphere. 

This week, we have an open morning for prospective foundation parents in 25/26 academic year and 

topic celebrations for Middle and Upper School taking place between 3:30-4pm on Wednesday.  

Looking ahead to next week, we will be sadly saying farewell to our Y6 cohort, who have been 

brilliant ambassadors for the school. They will be missed by all. I hope that they enjoy the leavers 

party and assemblies next week. 

Arts Mark Award 

Today, we received notification that we have received the Arts Mark Silver Award. Thank you to Miss 

Goodchild for all of her work leading on this accreditation and we will be adding this to our letter 

head in due course. 

End of Year Reports 

These are busy being prepared ahead of circulation to parents this week. If there is any aspect of the 

report that you would like to briefly discuss further with the class teacher, then please contact the 

office to make an appointment with the teacher before the end of term. 

End of Year Parent Survey 

A reminder that our end of year parent survey is currently open. As of 9am today, we have had 13 

responses and it would be great to have more response before this survey closes next Tuesday. 

We use this data as one aspect of our self-evaluation and to identify potential improvement areas to 

factor into our school development plan next year. The senior leadership will review the findings of 

this survey and I will provide a summary of findings and what is being done as a result in the Autumn 

term. The link for the survey can be found below and it will close on the 23rd July. Thank you in 

advance to all of you that are able to provide feedback. 

https://forms.office.com/e/ADnTXsbmCk 

Wellbeing update from Mrs Boba 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/ADnTXsbmCk


 

 

The transition booklet/presentations are due to be sent by email to all current parent/carers 
sometime this week, please look out for them. These have been created to give you the opportunity 
to look through them and remind your children of their classes for next year. They will also enable 
children to see the staff who are there to support them and will be seeing regularly. We hope this will 
help them with the transition back to school in September. 
 

Events Update 

Updates made this week are highlighted in yellow. 

Events List: Summer 

Date (Time) Event 

Week Beginning Monday 15th July Reports Out to Parents 

Wednesday 17th July (3:30-4pm) Middle and Upper School Topic 

Celebrations 

Monday 22nd  July Y6 Leavers Celebration-Pool Party 

Tuesday 23rd  July (AM) Y6 Leavers Assembly to Children 

Tuesday 23rd July (PM) Y6 Leavers Assembly to Parents 

Tuesday 23rd  July Last Day of Term 

 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mark Wieder 

Headteacher 

 


